23 Pellbrook Road
Lewes
BN7 2TF
thisbethany@gmail.com
07741009025
 
16th Jan 2012
 
Dear Francis
 
I’m writing to you to test the water with a proposition…I very much hope you have a moment to read on.
 
I am currently studying for a Diploma in Permaculture; designing and implementing productive systems -in land and lifestyle- based on patterns observed in nature. My current project is to design a garden, and I have decided that I want this to be a public space as it offers opportunity for a greater amount of beneficial interactions than a private space.
So I am on the search for a little patch of ground to work with, and having grown up in Ellinge and Glyndebourne Farm, Glynde is the obvious choice for me to take anything I can offer.
 
The space outside the Reading Room is where I would propose to create a small low-maintenance high-yield garden, one that would be designed responding closely to the needs and wants of the community. For example, if it was a possibility that the playschool would return, the garden could be focused on exploration, play and sensory experience.
I am passionate about creating spaces of connection, both in art and design work, some things I could offer with this project are:
A space of education and inspiration for homegrown food and growing techniques
A social hub where young and old can share time and knowledge about the land
Regenerating a piece of land to reintroduce biodiversity and abundance
Reading room providing extra opportunities for workshops and skill swap sessions
A powerful learning experience for myself in community, design, rapid prototyping etc
Attractive and edible!
Permaculture is a connecting discipline, through co-creation and observing patterns people can join dots in their own lives and feel empowered. The idea is to create a system that mimics nature closely in its ability to self regulate meaning minimum external input, however I would contribute a sustained effort to the garden as my family are in the village so I am always around.
 
I would be very pleased to send you information and links into the diploma, my work, tutors and great examples of Permaculture in practice. I certainly think it is part of a positive and practical shift forward. Please do get in touch and let me know what you think and would expect, I am very interested to know your thoughts.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
 
 
Bethany Warren
Dear Miss Burns,

 

I popped by reception and had a chat with the staff and they told me best to email you as you're very busy with meetings!

 

I walk past the School everyday and am curious about your wild garden area at the end of the field. I am currently studying for a Diploma in Permaculture, which is a type of design for easy and regenerative gardening based on patterns observed in nature. It's very fun and produces a lot of food in a way that mimics nature for maximum benefits to all! 

At the moment I am looking for a public area to create or revamp into a little food and sensory garden, one where workshops can be held with lots of learning and enjoyment and produce shared. I came in to inquire if your area was currently being worked and I gather it is with the wildlife club? Lewes seems to be ahead of many areas in this respect which is great. Nevertheless, if you do by chance think that there is room for some help with the garden or opportunities to run some workshops with the children and even parents on sustainable living and growing I would love you to keep me in mind! Any experience is great for my learning and development.

I can offer workshops in nature awareness, basic food growing and harvesting through to cooking the produce and understanding how plants are interdependent, a self-regulating system, which really feeds into people-care and group work. I am trained in theatre so love to incorporate lots of learning games into my work.

Thank you for your time and if you have any thoughts on this for your school, or anywhere else for that matter as I'm on the search for a little patch of public ground to work with, I'd love to hear from you!

Yours sincerely,

Bethany Warren
23 Pellbrook Road

Lewes

BN7 2TF

thisbethany@gmail.com
07741009025

16th Jan 2012

Dear Francis

I’m writing to you to test the water with a mini-proposition…I very much hope you have a moment to read on.

I am currently studying for a Diploma in Permaculture; designing and implementing productive systems -in land and lifestyle- based on patterns observed in nature. My current project is to design a garden, and I have decided that I want this to be a public space as it offers opportunity for a greater amount of beneficial interactions. 

So I am on the search for a little patch of ground to work with, and having grown up in Ellinge and Glyndebourne Farm, Glynde is the obvious choice for me to take anything I can offer.

The space outside the Reading Room is where I would propose to create a small low-maintenance high-yield garden, one that would be designed responding closely to the needs and wants of the villagers. For example, if it was a possibility that the playschool would return, the garden could be focused on exploration, play and sensory experience. 

Some of the benefits could be:

A space of education and inspiration for homegrown food and growing techniques

A social hub where young and old can share time and knowledge about the land

Regenerating a piece of land to reintroduce biodiversity and abundance

Reading room providing extra opportunities for workshops and skill swap sessions

A powerful learning experience for myself in community, design, rapid prototyping etc

Attractive and edible! 

Permaculture is a connecting discipline, through co-creation and observing patterns people can join dots in their own lives and feel empowered. The idea is to create a system that mimics nature closely in its ability to self regulate meaning minimum external input, however I would contribute a sustained effort to the garden as my family are in the village so I am always around.

I would be very pleased to send you information and links into the diploma, my work, tutors and great examples of Permaculture in practice. Please do get in touch and let me know what you think and would expect, I am very interested to know your thoughts. 

Yours sincerely 

Bethany Warren

23 Pellbrook Road

Lewes

BN7 2TF

thisbethany@gmail.com
07741009025

16th Jan 2012

Dear Michael 

The following letter I have sent to Francis and I thought it useful to send to you also as you may be able to give me some advice on how to take this idea forward! 

I am currently studying for a Diploma in Permaculture; designing and implementing productive systems -in land and lifestyle- based on patterns observed in nature. My current project is to design a garden, and I have decided that I want this to be a public space as it offers opportunity for a greater amount of beneficial interactions. 

So I am on the search for a little patch of ground to work with, and having grown up in Ellinge and Glyndebourne Farm, Glynde is the obvious choice for me to take anything I can offer.

The space outside the Reading Room is where I would propose to create a small low-maintenance high-yield garden, one that would be designed responding closely to the needs and wants of the villagers. For example, if it was a possibility that the playschool would return, the garden could be focused on exploration, play and sensory experience. 

Some of the benefits could be:

A space of education and inspiration for homegrown food and growing techniques

A social hub where young and old can share time and knowledge about the land

Regenerating a piece of land to reintroduce biodiversity and abundance

Reading room providing extra opportunities for workshops and skill swap sessions

A powerful learning experience for myself in community, design, rapid prototyping etc

Attractive and edible! 

Permaculture is a connecting discipline, through co-creation and observing patterns people can join dots in their own lives and feel empowered. The idea is to create a system that mimics nature closely in its ability to self regulate meaning minimum external input, however I would contribute a sustained effort to the garden as my family are in the village so I am always around.

I would be very pleased to send you information and links into the diploma, my work, tutors and great examples of Permaculture in practice. Please do get in touch and let me know what you think and would expect, I am very interested to know your thoughts. 

Yours sincerely 

Bethany Warren

Michael Craggs

Francis Hampden

The Estate Office, Glynde Place Gynde East Sussex BN8 6SX 
